
Ths bill is the materialization of our fears in receiving any kind of assistance for our small business. We went back and forth on 
accepting the PPP because we knew the federal and/ or state would use predatory means to take it back and more in the end. It is 
not right to extend help, only to later penalize people for receiving assistance. This bill will have a negative affect on the small 
business community that is still struggling to recover after the pandemic and forced shutdowns. Please do the right thing and 
oppose taking away any more of our money.


